
From: Xander Gagnet 
Sent: 11/05/2022 12:56:21 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA2021/1612 -1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

To whom it concerns, 

I am an owner within the building at 1 Mactier Street Narrabeen. We moved into the building 1 year ago and have 
seen the wall go up until this point. 

I absolutely detest this development. After having seen the spectacular failure of the first stage of this wall, it is 
miraculous that further stages are even being considered. 

The wall is ugly, clearly doesnt work, has trashed the beach and will completely ruin the beach for future generations. 

There are experts in this field that have proposed more effective, more cost efficient methods and yet these 
consultations as well as consultations with the wider community have not occured. 

I hope that the owners along the beachfront and the council reconsiders their position, and finds an alternate solution 
before we see our beautiful beach destroyed for good. 

Xander Gagnet 
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